
COMMENCEMENT DAY RECEPTION

FOR CHEMICAL ENGINEERING GRADUATES 

AND THEIR FAMILIES

The department would like to recognize your achievements.

A Reception will be held on Commencement Day,

Friday, June 9, 2017

Immediately following the Ceremonies.

In the Chemical Engineering Tent

on “The Dot”, McDermott Court
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Congratulations again on your achievement!
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